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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

March 22 - Golf Greens application
April 1 - Office Open Daily 9-5
April 5-7 - Aerate Greens
April 15 - Campground Water ON
April 17 - Easter
April 30 - 1st Annual FUN RUN 
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Spring
IS HERE



Hello members,

   With the spring equinox taking place this past Sunday, we have
officially passed the halfway point between winter and summer.
Water is up and running on the course and as expected there were
some breaks and leaks to iron out first thing. Our new crew is being
trained on irrigation to address issues in a timelier fashion. Also,
because of our limited water output capacity, expect some roughs
to be watered sporadically during the day.

  Bunkers are nearly finished, and new sand is being installed,
packed, and shaped with playability in mind. Greens are healthy
and starting to see growth and with all the traffic that the course
saw through the weekend, it was great to see that ball marks were
minimal. Thank you! You may have seen the new ball washing
stations at tee boxes 1 and 2, these will be installed at all 9 tee
boxes. They are some of the best on the market so I hope you enjoy
them. This week’s weather looks to be stellar for golfing so get out
there and enjoy the course!
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Men's Club starts
April 7th

Member's Leaderboard

Newsletter

March 21st, 2022

LARRY SCHREIFELS
MARK SWAN
MARC BRUNTZ
ROY HURLBUT
JAMES WHITCOMB
KASSI ISEMAN
RICHARD GRAHAM
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$10 Golf everyday
through end of March

Men's Club meets on
Thursday afternoons
and they are hoping to
start-up again in April.


